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Virginia Board of Education adopt regulations that will require school faculty to identify books 
containing sensitive or controversial content and to publish a syllabus prior to the commencement of 
classes that notifies parents about any sensitive or sexually explicit materials that may be included in the 
course, the textbook, or any supplemental instructional materials.  These initiatives substantially 
interfere with instructors’ academic freedom and pose a real risk of chilling teachers’ and librarians’ 
acquisition and use of complex and challenging literature.   
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